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Lauren Perreault <laurenperreault81@gmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 8:52 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello!

I am a resident in Cape, which three children in (or about to be in) our school system. I have a 6th grader, a
Kindergartener, and a preschooler. I have been dismayed at the state and function of our school buildings since we
moved here in 2017. I am so happy that you all have made such thoughtful and diligent efforts toward a solution that
meets as many needs as possible. 

I want to strongly voice my support for Option E. I was in support of the previous plan which failed at the ballot,
and I think E provides the best value for the money, time, and relocation needed for students. 

Thank you again for your work! 

Sincerely,
Lauren Perreault
5 Avon Road

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.

mailto:cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org

